
 

Sacred Heart of 

Jesus Parish 

MISSION STATEMENT 

Guided by the Spirit of God, the Roman 

Catholic parish family of Sacred Heart of 

Jesus celebrates a living faith in Jesus Christ. 

As a people of God we are committed to 

worship in the Eucharist, to prayer and to an 

awareness of the needs of local and global 

communities as the Gospel message instructs 

us. We direct our efforts to promote excellence 

in the Catholic tradition of education at all 

levels. We are diligent and responsible in 

maintaining sound financial and physical 

resources to meet current and future 

obligations. We strive to see the face of Jesus 

Christ in every person and to utilize the 

diversity of gifts present in our parish through 

collaborative ministries and apostolates. 

PARISH STAFF 

Rev. Richard A. Scioli, C.S.S.,  

Pastor 

Deacon Pasquale G. Mussulli 

Rev. Gregory J. Hoppough, C.S.S.  

(weekends) 

LORD’S DAY MASSES 

Saturday 4:00 P.M. Vigil 

Sunday 8:00 and 10:00 am 

 

WEEKDAY MASSES 
Monday, Tuesday,  

Wednesday and Friday 

7:00 am 

SACRAMENT OF 

PENANCE 
Saturday 3:00 – 3:30 p.m. 

 

SACRAMENT OF 

BAPTISM 
Second & Fourth Sunday 

12:30 P.M. 

RCIA and ADULT CONFIRMATION 
 

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY 
One year prior notice required 

 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE 

(508) 473-1036 
email: ccdoffice@sacredheartmilford.org 

 
Coordinators: 

Amy Donahue and Andrew Tomaski 
 

SAFE ENVIRONMENT COORDINATORS: 
Janet Morganelli, Ph. D. - Tara Ridolfi, M. Ed. - 

Tricia Ridolfi, M. Ed. 
 

DIRECTOR OF LITURGICAL MUSIC,  
Robert W. Blake, Jr 

5 East Main Street • Milford, MA 01757 
Parish Founded 1905         Staffed by the Stigmatine Fathers 

Telephone (508) 634-5435   Fax (508) 478-4993 
Web Site: www.sacredheartmilford.org 

Rectory email: office@sacredheartmilford.org 
email: bulletineditor@sacredheartmilford.org 

Women’s Club email: shwc@sacredheartmilford.org 



 

SACRED HEART OF JESUS                                                                                      MILFORD 

November 5– November 11 

Mon.  7:00 a.m. All Souls Novena 
Tues.  7:00 a.m. All Souls Novena 
Wed.  7:00 a.m. All Souls Novena 
Thurs. 7:00 a.m. All Souls Novena 
Fri.  7:00 a.m. All Souls Novena  
Sat.  4:00 p.m. All Souls Novena 
Sun.  8:00 a.m. Peter and Carmella Frascotti by their daughter Carole Beccia 
        10:00 a.m. Claire Tosches 

Laura Alden 
Gerardo Zullo 

Martha Coveney 

 
 
 

SERVICE MUSIC 
November 4, 2018 

Entrance:  O Bless the Lord, My Soul (533) 
Preparation: Humbly, Lord, We Worship You(201) 
Communion: Where Charity and Love Prevail (484) 
Recessional: Holy God, We Praise Thy Name(192) 

November 4th, the Year 1 Confirmation class 
“Getting to Know Jesus” will be held  in the school 
building from 12:30—2:00 p.m. for all grade 9 
students and any 10th grade make up students. 
Some members of the Confirmation Class will be 
experiencing a Retreat at the Betania II Spiritual Life 
and Marian Center  on Saturday and Sunday, 
November 10-11. Please keep these young adults in 
your prayers. 
The Religious Education Office will be sponsoring a 

Veteran’s Day Service project on November 11th 

from 11am-12pm in the Chapel Room. Come join us 

making Christmas Cards for Operation Christmas 

Card, which sends holiday cards to US troops 

serving overseas.  Participants are asked to bring a 

toiletry article (shampoo, shaving cream, toothpaste, 

etc) to donate to a homeless veteran’s shelter in 

Worcester.  

Bulletin Notice 
All articles for our weekly church bulletin for the 
November 18th bulletin MUST be in the office no 
later than November 9th at 8:00 a.m. Articles for 
the November 25th bulletin MUST be in the office 
no later than November 16th. Articles for the bulletin 
WILL NOT be taken over the phone. Typed or 
printed articles should be “bulletin ready”. Our 
office hours are Monday through Friday (closed 
Thurs). from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

 
 
 

DAILY BREAD FOOD PANTRY 
Our Daily Bread Food Pantry collection items for the 
month of November are hearty soups, ramen 
noodles, and baked beans.  If you wish to donate 
please bring the item to Mass and place it in the 
baskets provided at each entrance. We wish to thank 
all the members of our parish family who support the 
Daily Bread Food Pantry through their volunteer 
activity, financial donations and prayers. 

We welcome into our Community of Faith 
Faith Rose Marino 

We ask that you pray for her and her family. May God 
continue to shower them with his love. 

On Monday, November 12th, there will be a Parish 
Pastoral Council meeting in the Bell  
Tower Room at 7:00 pm.  All members are urged to 
attend. 



 

Parish Financials 
Monthly  Income  (Sept.)…….………...$ 35,882.33 
Ordinary Expenses: (Sept.)…………...$ 39,168.74 
 
Thank you for your continued support each week 

THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

<>><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><>< 

 
 
 
Bell Tower Renovation Committee 

is sponsoring 
NEW YORK CITY SHOPPING TRIP 

November 17, 2018 
Cost: $65.00 per person 
Start your shopping early. Please contact the rectory 
office at (508) 634-5435 for more information. 
Everyone is invited. We have 6 seats left. 

The next  meeting of The Prayer Shawl 
Ministry and the Rosary Ministry will be held 
Wednesday, November 7th at 6:00pm in 
the Bell Tower Room  All are welcome. 
Prayer Shawls, Blankets, and infant blankets 

are made. 

Holiday Pie Sale.  We're here to make your 

Thanksgiving Holiday easier!  The Sacred Heart 

Women's Club will be selling Holiday Pies after the 

Saturday and Sunday masses prior to the 

Thanksgiving Holiday on November 17th and 18th.  

Mark your calendar then stop by and purchase your 

pies from us to help our parish! 

The SHWC's 10th Annual Rummage, Raffle, 

Jewelry and Bake Sale was an enjoyable and 

successful event.  We  want to THANK ALL  who 

supported this parish event, including those 

parishioners and area residents who purchased 

items.  A special acknowledgement is extended for 

the long hours and effort put forth by committee co-

chairs Claudia Zaloga and Joan Dew as well as 

JoAnn Santoro, Lisa Everett and Marie Tomaski and 

the many other members and families who offered 

their assistance. 

SHWC November Meeting:  The next Women's 
Club Meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 
13th beginning with a memorial mass at 6:30 pm in 
the Chapel to remember the SHWC members who 
have passed  during the past year.  Following the 
mass, the  families will join SHWC members  in the 
Bell Tower Room for a light dinner hosted by the 
Women's Club.   November Committee Co-chairs 
are Irene Ferrante and Cynthia Pilla. Their committee 
should arrive at 5:30 pm to setup. We invite club 
members to bring  canned goods or non-perishable 
items to donate to the Milford Food Pantry.  

Sacred Heart of Jesus Adult Choir 
Christmas Season Music—The Sacred Heart of 
Jesus Adult Choir would like to warmly welcome 
anyone interested in joining especially during our 
Christmas Season.  Rehearsals are held in the choir 
loft Thursdays at 7:30 p.m. and Sundays 9:15 a.m. 
The choir sings at all 10 a.m. Please call (508) 634-
5435.  

The Limitless Middle School Youth Ministry will meet 

on Monday, November 12th from 6:30-8PM in the 

School Building. The topic is “Creating Community: 

Who are these People and Why do I care?” All 

students in grades 6-8 are welcome to attend. Snacks 

provided! 

SOLEMN VESPERS FOR CHRIST THE KING  
and the THIRD SUNDAY OF ADVENT 

Robert Blake, Director of Liturgical Music,  has 
composed and compiled music for the celebration of 
Solemn Vespers for the Feast of Christ the King on 
Sunday, November 25th at 4:00 p.m. and the Third 
Sunday of Advent, December 16th at 4:00 p.m. in our 
main church. These services are part of the prayers 
of the universal Church and are a fitting way to 
conclude the liturgical calendar year as well as to 
prepare spiritually for the Solemnity of the Incarnation 
of Christ. We invite our parishioners families, friends 
and visitors to these two evenings of prayer and 
reflection. 

We encourage all Altar Servers, Lectors and 
Ministers of the Eucharist to kindly get a 
replacement if you find that you are unable to 
fulfill your scheduled weekend obligation.  



 

OCTOBER 4, 2018 

Veteran’s Drive 
Valencia Council 80 Knights of Columbus will 
be conducting a Veteran’s Drive to support 
our Veterans at the Veterans Hospital in 
Bedford, MA, after all the Masses on 

Veteran’s Day Weekend November 10th and 11th, 
2018.  A collection box will be located at the main 
entrance of the church. Any of the following items 
would be greatly appreciated: 
Men’s and Women’s sweatpants/sweatshirts, jackets, 
gloves, underwear, white socks, undershirts (large to 
XX Large) and toiletries: deodorant, shampoo/
conditioner, non-alcoholic mouthwash, toothpaste/
toothbrushes, denture cleaner/adhesive/ powder, 
disposable razors, shaving cream, aftershave, hand 
and body lotion, cosmetics, hair brushes/combs. Gift 
cards to Walmart, Target and CVS are also 
appreciated. 

Venerini Academy,  

Open House a private, Catholic academy for children 
in preschool through grade eight, invites families to its 
fall Admissions Preview Morning. Experience the joy 
that defines our community of inspired learners and 
leaders. Meet students, parents and teachers, tour 
our Worcester campus and see the transformative 
learning happening everyday. For more information, 
visit veneriniacademy.com or call 508.753.3210. 

Our Lady of the Valley Regional School 
OPEN HOUSE 2019-2020 

Will be held on Thursday, November 29, 2018 at 6 
o'clock Grades Pre-school through Grade 1.Visit 
classrooms and meet our outstanding teachers. 
Before and After School Care Computer Classes in 
pre-school - grade 4 Spanish in Kindergarten - grade 
8 After School Clubs Kindergarten - grade 3 

<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><> 

WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER 
Do we put our trust in God and allow him to be Lord in 
every area of our life like the widow did? Trust that 
God wants great things for your marriage by attending 
a Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend. The next 
Weekends are Dec 7-9, 2018 in Duxbury, MA and Jan 
18-20, 2019 in South Kingstown, RI. For more 
information, call Stephen & Michelle O'Leary at 800-
710-9963 or visit them at https://wwmema.org/. 

<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><> 

https://wwmema.org/

